
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 August 15, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM:  X.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Utilize MASB’s 2016 Superintendent Evaluation Tool 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that for the 2016-17 school year, the Board of Education of the Livonia Public 
Schools School District will utilize the Michigan Association of School Boards’ (MASB) 
2016 Superintendent Evaluation Tool, contingent upon MASB’s provision of the required 
web posting documentation. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Board approval of MASB’s tool for the Superintendent’s evaluation is consistent with the 
requirements of Public Act 173. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
All within prescribed budget allocations. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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